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Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a Specific Use Permit
to Allow for Indoor Amusement Uses, Located at 101 North McDonald Street
(WITHDRAWN BY APPLICANT)

TITLE:

COUNCIL GOAL: Direction for Strategic and Economic Growth
(1C: Provide a strong city economy by facilitating a balance
between industrial, commercial, residential and open space)

MEETING DATE: January 12, 2021

DEPARTMENT: Development Services - Planning Department

CONTACT: Kaitlin Gibbon, Planner II
Jennifer Arnold, AICP, Director of Planning

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends that the public hearing be closed
indefinitely as the applicant has withdrawn this specific use permit request.

SUPPORTING MATERIALS:

Location Map and Aerial Exhibit
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